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On 7 and 8 November Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber, the Special Representative of the Secretary-General for Western Sahara and Head of MINURSO, visited Rabat in the framework of his regular contact with the parties. 

On 7 November, the Special Representative held meetings with the Minister Delegate of Foreign Affairs, Youssef Amrani and with the Secretary-General of the Ministry, Ambassador Nasser Burita; then at the Ministry of Interior, he met the Minister Mohand Laenser and the Minister Delegate of Interior Charki Draiss. 

The Moroccan Coordinator with MINURSO, Governor El Arbi Mrabet, partipated in all the meetings.

Mr. Weisbrod-Weber, together with Force Commander Major-General Abdul Hafiz, on 8 November met the Général de Corp d’Armée Abdelaziz Bennani, Inspector-General of Royal Armed Forces (FAR) and Commander-in-Chief, Southern Command. 
Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber expressed the appreciation to the Moroccan officials for the cooperation and support to MINURSO activities. The talks included also issues related to the security in the region.

The Special Representative also held meetings with the diplomatic representatives of Members States of the ‘Group of Friends of Western Sahara’, China and Germany as well as with the UNDP Resident Representative.

